Hirshfield-Gold, Shayna

From: Ed Pike <epike@energy-solution.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 11:40 AM

To: rmurelli@tcco.org
Cc: Hirshfield-Gold, Shayna

Subject: City of Oakland proposed PEV infrastructure building codes and cost-effectiveness

study

Mr. Murelli-

Nice to meet you at the Oakland Builders Alliance meeting earlier this month to discuss potential PEV readiness building codes. I appreciate your thoughts on the potential cost of this infrastructure and would like to discuss with you further so that we can compare the numbers from a study that Energy Solutions prepared with your experience.

Please let me know when is convenient for you for a follow-up discussion. I am available most of this week, out the last week of December, and back January 2nd.

Thanks.

Best,

Ed

Ed Pike, PE Senior Engineer | epike@energy-solution.com | (510) 482-4420 x239 | 449 15th Street, Oakland CA 94612

